
 
  
  
 
                

       Media Release 

       For Immediate Release 
       DATE:  June 13, 2018 
In January 2018 Sahuri + Associates Architecture Inc. were hired to redesign the “old 
library” at 9545 Wharton Street to better serve the community as an Arts & Cultural 
Centre. The District has been working with representatives from current user groups 
and the Summerland Arts Council and Potters Guild to determine the priorities for the 
renovation project. These two arts organizations leased space in the former “town hall” 
at 9533 Main and will be core tenants in the newly renovated building. 
 
On the evening of June 26, from 4:30- 8:00pm the architects will be in attendance 
at an Open House at 9545 Wharton Street to share the draft plans to date.   
 
The District is seeking public comments in order to create a space that will best serve 
the community. Please join us to see how the space is being re-imagined and share 
your comments. 
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For more information please contact Angelique Wood at awood@summerland.ca 
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